
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 3/19/2014 5:42:49 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: BART Service Advisory, Mar 19, 2014 

Seems there is an ongoing problem w the track. This is daily. Poor BART. 

VOTE DIETZ: let's make BART service issue-free (3 out of 5 days)! 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: BART Updates <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 
Date: March 19, 2014 at 5:38:42 AM PDT 
To: <rosc@,cpuc.c3.gov> 
Subject: BART Service Advisory, Mar 19, 2014 
Reply-To: <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 

There is a 15-minute delay at San Bruno in the Pittsburg / Bay Point, Richmond, 
and Millbrae directions due to an equipment problem on the track. 

Follow us on Twitter (gj.sfbart for news and @sfbartalert for automated service adv 
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